
Welcome Back! We are incredibly excited to begin a new year here at Meadowbrook! This 

promises to be a year filled with golden opportunities for all of our students as we strive to find 

ways that we can be better than we were before!  My name is Dr. Bettina Kyler and I am 

extremely excited to introduce myself as your new principal. I embark on this new journey with 

a pledge to you, our students and parents, that this will be a year of engaging, meaningful and 

rigorous work in our classrooms. During the 2017-18 school year, we will continue to build upon 

and refine our foundation of hard work, dedication, and excellence in education.  Our vision 

remains…   

E3: Engage . . . Educate . . . Empower 

 Not only am I excited to be working with your students this year, but I am looking forward to 

the work we will do TOGETHER. 

 We look forward to a very positive and productive year!  We extend a, yearlong invitation to our 

families to join us at school activities and events whenever possible.  We want . . . we need . . . 

and we value your involvement and support in your child’s education. Your active participation 

is key to the success of your Stallion (s). 

 The home/school connection here at Meadowbrook is vital and plays an integral role in each 

student’s success.  We encourage you to contact us if/when the need arises, and to stay in the 

know about your child’s studies, assignments, assessments, and school activities, as well as other 

events. 

Again, I am so excited about the opportunity to be a part of The Meadowbrook family and our 

wonderful learning community . . . a place stampeding toward success with much engagment. . 

enthusiasm . . . and empowerment!   

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Bettina Kyler 
Principal 
 


